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 Updating of Provider Information 

February 21, 2024 

 
As a reminder, agencies/providers are required to update all provider information with the Alaska Medicaid Fiscal 
Agent, Health Management Systems, Inc. (HMS). Updates to provider information cannot be processed through 
Provider Express or with the Optum Call Center. 

 
Questions? Please contact Provider Relations at akmedicaid@optum.com. 
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